
Public Administration Circular: 31/2022(I) 

  

 My No: EST/6/04/LON/0207 

Ministry of Public Administration, Home Affairs, 

Provincial Councils and Local Government  

Independence Square 

Colombo 07. 

 

03.03.2023 

 
 

Secrearies to Ministries 

Chief Secretaries of Provinces 

Heads of Departments 

 

Special Advance for Public Officers – Year 2023 

 

Your attention is drawn to the Public Administration Circular No. 31/2022 dated 30.12.2022.  

 

02. The closing date for the payment of  the Special Advance for public officers as per the 

above circular is extended up to 15.03.2023.  

 

03. This circular is issued with the concurrence of the General Treasury. 

 
                                                                                            

       Sgd/ Neel Bandara Hapuhinne 

Secretary 

Ministry of Public Administration, Home Affairs, 

Provincial Councils and Local Government 

 

 Telephone : 0112-699399 

 Fax  : 0112-692158 

Email address : ade-vi@pubad.gov.lk 

ade-vi@pubad.gov.lk

